
 
 

Continuum of Care Member Meeting Agenda 
April 28, 2017  9:30-11:00 am  Kroc Center 

 

 
1. Call to order and Introductions  
2. Approval of February 23, 2017 Minutes 
3. Presentations  

a. ServeGR.com (Heather Colletto) 
b. Hygiene Drive (Talor Musil) 
c. ENTF Food and Nutrition Committee- Double Up Food Bucks 

4. Updates 
a. HUD CoC Program Funding Process (Jesica Vail) 
b. Veteran Homelessness Goal (Anna Diaz) 
c. Member Updates 

5. Adjournment -  Member Networking  
a. Next Meeting  - Thursday, June 22, 2017 

 
CoC 2017 Calendar:  All Meetings - 9:30 to 11 am, Kroc Center 

• June 22, 2017 

• August 24, 2017 

• October 26, 2017 

• December 14, 2017 
 
Community Updates 
 
New Newsletter: The Coalition now is putting out a regular newsletter with updates of pertinent information. Please 
send Bree and Jesica any information you would like to have included! 
 
Trafficking Training: At a past Coalition Member meeting, many of you expressed interest in learning more about 
trafficking. The Coalition is happy to host this free training for all interested Coalition partners! It will be held on 
Thursday, May 11th, at the United Way building (118 Commerce Ave). This training will be occurring on the morning of 
May 11th so please save the date! The start time of this training is still pending and once it is confirmed, notice of the 
time and a link to RSVP will be sent out to everyone. The RSVP link and information will also be found in the next CoC 
newsletter. Please join us, it will be a great learning opportunity! 
 
Newest Steering Council Member: After the annual election, Steering member Marla Baldwin moved out of the area. 
Following Governance Charter protocol, the Executive Committee appointed a new member to fill the seat until the 
next regular election. Executive looked at the recent election results and appointed the person who would have won it 
in the election, had we known the additional seat was open. Please welcome Erin Crison of Well House to the Coalition 
Steering Council! We wish Marla all the best in her new home and community, and know her new neighbors will benefit 
a great deal from her involvement and passion! 


